Priceless Pointers For Procrastinators

(NAPSA)—There are some peo-
ple who will always lean toward
putting off until tomorrow what
they could do today. Procrastinat-
ing—and according to experts at
the University of North Carolina,
everyone does it at some time—
may be something we do for good
reasons. These can include being
busy or being a perfectionist, and
sometimes it just works because
you only get motivated by the
looming deadline to do the job.

One occasion when it might be
sensible not to procrastinate is in
the hectic time leading up to the
holidays. By planning ahead,
you’ll be doing yourself a favor.
Getting started on your holiday
card and gift shopping well in
advance can help you have a more
serene life.

Here are some pointers that
can help.

September—Shortly after the
summer vacation, make some
lists. Who gets gifts? Who gets
cards? Who gets an invitation?

October—In early fall, start
shopping for special items; innova-
tive and thoughtful gift ideas. It’s
also a good time to buy cards that
will show how special your friends
and family are to you. For exam-
ple, reproductions of the unique,
original paintings of the Mouth
and Foot Painting Artists (MFPA)
can be found on holiday cards, a
2015 desk calendar and gift items
such as puzzles, books and wrap-
ping paper. The worldwide for-
profit organization is owned and
run by disabled artists and helps
them to earn their living through
direct sales to the public.

One of those artists is
Chicago-based Mariam Paré, who
was recently a guest on TV’s
“Katie” show. An art student,
Paré became a quadriplegic when
at age 20 she was in the wrong
place; as a passenger in a car, she
was caught in the middle of ran-
dom gunfire and took a bullet to
the back. She taught herself to
paint again, holding the brush in
her mouth. Now, her watercolors
and oils that reflect her love of
movement and vibrant colors
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Artist Mariam Paré on the “Katie”
show.

Paré’s work is on one of the holi-
day cards on sale in October.

have been exhibited internation-
ally and are in numerous private
collections.

This year, her art will be one of
the cards in the holiday sets. Look
out for them and the desk calendar
that will be mailed out in October.
Or you can view the full range of
products at www.mfpausa.com or
call (877) MFPA-USA.

*When the last of Thanks-
giving’s turkey is gone, it’s a
good time to start writing holi-
day cards in preparation for post-
ing. You can make a holiday card
even more special by thinking
carefully about the message you
write inside. It’s likely the card
will be on display for a few
weeks, so make sure the message
is from the heart. You might
want to include a few photos, too.

*The day after New Year’s
Day, keep up the fun of not pro-
crastinating: Plan in your next
vacation, in your “new” MFPA
2015 calendar.

Note to Editors: While this article can be useful to your readers at any time,
it’s best if it’s run in September through the end of October 2014 and, if possible,

no later.





